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At Belvoirdale Community Primary School, we all work together, to respectfully explore the world we see.                                                              

We are confident, resilient and independent and strive to the best that we can be 

 Whitemoor Lakes Residential – March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

The year 6 children will be going on a residential to Whitemoore Lakes on Wednesday 13th March returning on 

Friday 15th March. The cost of the residential will be: £150.  

 

The cost of the trip can be paid in one payment or in instalments using our payment system on Weduc.  These 

instalments can be small weekly amounts or larger monthly amounts but there are four payment deadline dates 

when a specific amount needs to have been paid. 

 

• The first payment of £30.00 (£15.00 Pupil Premium) is required no later than Friday 29th September 

This will secure your child a place on the trip.   

• The second payment of £30.00 (£15.00 Pupil Premium) is required no later than Friday 27th October 

• The third payment of £30.00 (£15.00 Pupil Premium) is required no later than Friday 24th November 

• The fourth payment of £30 (£15.00 pupil Premium) is required no later than Friday 26th January 

• The final payment of £30.00 (£15.00 Pupil Premium) is required no later than Friday 23rd February 

 

If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium, the trip may be subsidised by 50%. (Total cost- £75.00 for Pupil premium) 

 

If you wish to find out more about the ethos of Whitemoor Lakes, their programmes and safety information, please 

visit Whitemoor Lakes, Staffordshire - NAYC-ACUK Activity Centres (naycacuk.co.uk) 

 

I do hope that you are able to commit to this incredible experience. We understand that is a difficult time for 

families, if you would like to discuss any of the above please do not hesitate to contact me.  

A meeting for parents and children will take place on Thursday 9th November at 3.30 in the hall. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Caroline Heath 

Deputy Headteacher 
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